
Thank you for your contribution to the Feral Cat Coalition of Oregon (FCCO). FCCO is a spay/neuter program 
for cats. Our services are no-cost for feral and stray cats (donations requested) and low-cost for pet cats, including 
vaccines. We have helped more than 100,000 cats since our founding in 1995. 

FCCO is supported solely by donations. Your contribution is greatly appreciated and will assist FCCO in raising 
much-needed funds for improving the lives of cats in our community.
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